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Comments: The firing range in Harris Park is a danger to nearby residents and hikers/campers who enjoy the
Pike National Forest. It is a blight to the forest with trash and debris (including shell casings, glass from shot up
bottles, shot up signage, trees "mowed down" by gun fire and bump stocks, etc.). Fires have been started
probably from FMJ rounds. This is an obvious danger to nearby homes as well as the forest itself. The noise
factor is outrageous for nearby residents. There is an excessive amount of shooting that goes on outside of the
firing range creating a wide debris field and destruction to trees. There is very little if any monitoring of firearm
usage at the range or surrounding area.

We sincerely hope this range is eliminated or at the very least regulated and monitored consistently.

Thank you.



